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As you might already be aware there have been a couple of significant    

departures from the Golf Course over the past two months.  

Both Mark Young after 10 years and Paul Frost after a staggering 30 years 

of service have called it time on their respective careers and entered the 

land of the retired.  

We would like to thank them for all their hard work and dedication over 

the years.  

In light of those two departures there has been a little bit of a reshuffle in 

the staffing. Moving forward Chris Margetts will be acting up as General 

Manager, & Gary Norcott will now be acting up as Course Manager/Head 

Greenkeeper, they will be supported by Sion Robison who has now taken 

over primary responsibility of the Farnham Park Sports Fields. 

We wish them all the best in their new roles . 



 

Course Maintenance  

 The winter works were carried out across three days this year.  

Despite the weather doing its best to interrupt the work being carried out the 

Greens staff have worked tirelessly to get it all completed. 

Over those three days the Greens staff manged to complete the following tasks.  

• A light double pass of scarification to the greens 

• Small tine aeration of tees & greens 

• Verti-drain all of the greens with large tines 

• Overseed the greens 

• Top dressing all of the greens 

We also hired in a company to Verti-drain six of the worst fairways on the course.  

This will then be followed up next week with an Autum feed to boost the greens for 

the coming months.  

The bunkers have suffered heavily in the bad weather. The greens staff have made a 

start on putting them right, these works will continue into next week. 


